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September 27, 2022

To The Class of 1973,

With great pleasure I invite you back to DePauw University to celebrate your 50th reunion on June 8-11
2023. Throughout the weekend, you will have ample opportunities to connect with alumni far and wide,
culminating with a dinner celebrated with your classmates from 1973.

You may recall from your DePauw years the wonder of studying abroad and happy hours at The Fluttering
Duck. The stages resounded with the music of the Collegians, Jesus Christ Superstar and Ike and Tina
Turner. Your senior year January was defined by the third annual Winter Term, and Little 5 brought fun and
competition to the spring semester.

Many of the wonderful traditions, rigorous learning experiences, and good vibrations you remember from
DePauw remain, even as the University adapts to meet the changing needs of today’s students. Your 50th
reunion beckons you to DePauw for a few magical days of renewed friendships and of immersion in the life
of the University.

I look forward to welcoming you and your class back to campus. Please make plans to join us. DePauw
eagerly awaits your return.

Sincerely yours,

Aow J. LAxi

Dr. Lori S. White
President



